
 
 

 
 

     DHL Express (UK) Limited 
Orbital Park 

178-188 Great South West Road 
Hounslow,  
Middlesex 
TW4 6JS 

 
22nd April 2010 

 
Michael Richardson 
Ofcom 
Riverside House  
2A Southwark Bridge Road  
LONDON 
SE1 9HA. 
 
 
Dear Michael,  
 
 
Applying spectrum pricing to the Aeronautical sector – a second consultation 
 
 
I am writing to inform you of DHL’s views as regards Ofcom’s second consultation 
on the proposals to introduce spectrum pricing.   
 
You have probably already received the attached document from the Association of 
European Airlines (AEA), which outlines the group’s views on Ofcom’s proposal to 
apply Administered Incentive Pricing (AIP) to aeronautical VHF frequencies. As a 
member of this forum we share the various concerns outlined, and fully support the 
position presented by the Association in their response.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Tamlin 
Corporate Affairs Manager 
DHL 
  


